
TOWN OF WOLFEBORO 

DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND SEWER UTILITIES 

 

NOTICE 

 

WATER DEPARTMENT CUSTOMERS 

 
 

 

The Water Department will be conducting hydrant flushing at various locations 

throughout Town, starting Monday, April 22nd and continuing through Friday, 

June 7th.  Flushing may occur during the daytime from 7:00 am to 3:00 pm and 

during the nighttime between 11:00 pm & 6:00am.  This may cause discolored water 

in the system.  Please check your water before washing laundry or cooking. 

 

As always, your cooperation and support are appreciated.  Any questions or 

concerns may be directed to the Department of Water and Sewer Utilities at 569-

8176. 

 

Wolfeboro Water Department. 

 


